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Announcement

Speaker – Dr. Karen S. Bjorkman 

 “Hubble Space Telescope at 25”

We kick-off this season with a welcome return of 
Dr. Karen S. Bjorkman from University of Toledo.

What We Have Learned, and What Comes Next! 
New photography, new science and a great speaker! 
She will even touch upon the highly anticipated 
James Webb Telescope, set for launch in 2018.


